INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL AL-MAJMA'Aﬁ

Ref: CIR-IISM/PAR/09-24/122 Date: 19™ September 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings from IISM,

This to inform you that the school and school office will
remain closed on Sunday the 22" & Monday the 23"

September,2024 on account of Saudi National Day, as per the
instructions from MOE.




